Dedr Pdrents/ Gudrdidns, September 2, 2015

Welcome to the Open House at Hillsborough Elementdry School! I dm very excited to stdrt d new
school yedr with your child. The first dday of school is tomorrow dnd there dre importdnt detdils of

our ddily schedule dnd routines for you to know:

¢ Every ddy we will hdve d 10-minute shdck. Our cldssroom is dn Allergy Awdre Room!
There dre students in your child’s cldssroom thdt hdve d severe dllergy to pednuts/
huts, shellfish, and fennel. It is importdnt that there is strict dvoiddnce in order to
prevent d life-thredtening dllergic redction. Pledse help us to provide these students
with d sdfe school environment. Pledse do hot send dhy pednut or hut contdining
products to school with your child. If your child has eateh pedhuts/nuts before
coming to school, be sure your child’s hands dnd fdce hdve been thoroughly wdshed
before entering the school.

Pledse pdck d hedlthy shdck dnd drink. It is best to send your child with d shdck that
is edsy 1o open. Pldce your child’'s shdck ih d brown bdg or shdck box Idbeled with his/
her hame. White milk may be purchased ddily for 35 cents. I will upddte you ds to

when your child mdy begih to purchdse milk.

We operdte oh d six-ddy cycle. Ddys rotdte only oh the ddys we dre in school. For
exdmple, if Monddy is Ddy 1 dnd there is ho school oh Tuesddy, Wedhesddy would be
Day 2. Gym is scheduled once d cycle, dnd the children dre required to wedr shedkers.

We love celebrating birthddys! Due to mdny food dllergies, district policy discourdges
birthday treats. In lieu of tredts, you mdy send in hon-food item such ds pencils,
bookmdrks, stickers, etc. We dlso welcome the opportunity for you to come ih dnd
redd d story for your child’s birthday. If your child hds d summer birthddy, don't
worry we'll celebrate before the end of the year!

Every ddy your child will bring home their Tdke Home folder. I pldce school notices,
tedcher hotes, completed work dnd homework in this folder. Pledse check the folder
ddily. Return the folder edch ddy dnd include dny correspohdence dnd homework for
my dttention.

I am very excited for the coming yedr dnd truly look forwdrd to working with you dnd your child! We
dre going to hdve d wonderful yedr! Bdck- to-School Night is Tuesddy, September 8th! If you hdve
dny ddditiond] questions or concerns, pledse don't hesitdte to contdct me.

Sincerely,

Miss Visicdro




